Sonja Birr

From:

Greg Minikel

Sent:

Friday, June 01, 2018 12:18 PM

To: Cc: Sonja Birr; Dan Koski Amber Noworatzky

Subject:

Request for Painted Parking Stalls in the 800 Block of State St.

Jeff Leifer (920-242-9058) is the person that called to request the City to paint parking stalls in the 800 Block of State St. just like we did at 910 N. 8th St.

Jeff lives at 811 State St.

I think he is the only house in the block. The rest of the block is churches and businesses, so I would say that this is a reasonable request.

Sonja,

Please call and invite Jeff to the June 6th Pl Committee Meeting. Thanks.

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 9:41 AM

To: Sonja Birr; Amber Noworatzky; Stacey Groll

Cc: Dan Koski

Subject: RE: PI or Public Safety?

I did not get the voicemail so I do not have the specific request, but if this is a request for pavement markings, I feel that this request should go to the PI Committee.

My normal thought process has been any issues that require an Ordinance change must go to the Public Safety Committee.

Pavement markings generally do not require an ordinance change.

Ordinance changes are required for the following types of requests, speed limits, stop signs, yield signs, any parking restrictions (no parking, 1 hr. parking, 2 hr. parking, etc.), angle parking, one-way streets, etc.

From: Sonja Birr

Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 10:10 AM **To:** Amber Noworatzky; Stacey Groll

Cc: Greg Minikel

Subject: RE: PI or Public Safety?

We have taken up parking lines in past meetings.

Greg?? Where would you like this to go?

From: Amber Noworatzky

Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 10:09 AM

To: Stacey Groll; Sonja Birr **Subject:** RE: PI or Public Safety?

I am assuming this is something that will have to be placed on the Public Safety agenda. I will give him a call.

Sonja – If you are thinking something different let me know.

$Amber\ Noworatzky\ |\ {\rm Administrative}\ Assistant$

City of Manitowoc | Police Department (920) 686.6559 F: (920) 686.6588

From: Stacey Groll

Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 9:56 AM **To:** Amber Noworatzky; Sonja Birr **Subject:** PI or Public Safety?

Hi Amber and Sonja:

Please listen to the voicemail I'm sending over to you, and let me know which of you this should go to, and what the next steps are. Thanks!

Stacey L. Groll

Assistant to Mayor Justin Nickels

City Hall | 900 Quay Street | Manitowoc, WI 54220 920.686.6980 | sgroll@manitowoc.org www.manitowoc.org

"Be mindful. Be grateful. Be positive. Be true. Be kind." - Roy T. Bennett

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.



'Like' the City of Manitowoc Facebook page by clicking the image above!



Follow the City of Manitowoc on Twitter by clicking the image above!